

Read, listen and answer.



THE LOCH NESS MONSTER

One summer my Aunt Sue and Uncle Pete were on holiday near a lake called Loch Ness in Scotland. People say there's a monster in the lake. They watched the lake day after day. They saw ducks, frogs and fish, but they didn't see the monster.

On the last day of the holiday my aunt made a picnic for my uncle. He went to the lake for the last time. It was a beautiful evening. He took a photo. Then he waited. He was hungry and bored. He ate one sandwich and then he started the second.

The ducks were hungry too. He threw them his last sandwich. Suddenly he saw a big head and a long neck. It was the monster! It ate the sandwich. My uncle was very surprised. He shouted, "Wait!", but the monster didn't wait, it disappeared under the water. My uncle didn't take a photo of the monster. He didn't have time. He ran to the house and told my aunt about the monster.

Did he see the monster? What do you think?



Answer.

1. Where did they go on holiday?

2. What did they do every day?

3. What did Uncle Pete throw to the ducks?

4. What did the monster do?

5. Did Uncle Pete take a photo of the monster?

6. Did Aunt Sue see the monster?